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Wednesday 10th October 2018 
 

Dear Parents,  

Maths Week  
15th – 19th October 2018 

 
Please take note of the following activities taking place week beginning Monday 
15th October. 
  
Maths Week is due to take place from Monday-Friday next week. Over the 
course of the week, we will be completing extra Maths related tasks and 
activities with the children to enhance their maths skills and knowledge. We 
have two whole school challenges for all children and families to take part in 
over the next week. Please ensure each family takes part in at least one of the 
activities below;   
  
1.Maths Quiz 
See attached family Maths Quiz. Please return all completed sheets on or 
before Friday 19th October. All entrants will be entered into a draw for a £5 
voucher.  
 

 
2.Maths Snap 
Take a photo of yourself and / or your family taking part in any type of Maths 
activity. You can post your pictures on our Twitter account @BallyliffordPS  or 
email them to info@ballylifford.cookstown.ni.sch.uk  
It could be counting fruit, cutlery, playing a board game, wearing clothing with 
numbers on it, standing beside a 2D / 3D Shape etc. Be as creative as you can 
and anyone who sends a picture will be entered into a draw to win a £5 voucher. 
Please send all pictures on or before Friday 19th October.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms. Hurl 

Ms. Hurl 
Numeracy Co-Ordinator 
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